DEPARTMENTAL BUDGET INFORMATION
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND WELLNESS PROMOTION (25)

Funding for this department has been eliminated in the FY 2012-13 Recommended Budget. It is
anticipated that public health services will be transferred to the Institute for Health and Human
Services. The transfer will require two phases. The first phase will allow public health to
continue to operate using only grant funds and public health generated revenues from July 1,
2012 until September 30, 2012. The second phase will move the majority of public health
responsibility and liability from the City of Detroit to the Institute for Health and Human
Services. Any services that will not be transferred to the Institute will be combined with other
City agencies.
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